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Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Washington DECA
Address:
16040 Christensen Rd, Ste 215
Tukwila, WA 98188

Contact:
(206) 285-1195
https://www.wadeca.org

Organization’s General Goals:
To provide business and leadership opportunites to high school students to 
succeed in school, careers, and life.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2020 Q4	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Washington DECA.
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Q4 2020 14.2 
 
November 9, 2022 
 
Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271 
 
Dear Ms. Sheldon, 
 
We are deeply appreciative of the generous 
contribution provided by Tulalip Tribes to 
the DECA program in Snohomish County. 
Your contribution helped us offer 
extensive career education and leadership 
development programming to local students. 
A portion of your grant also supported 
scholarships that helped Snohomish County 
students participate in the full DECA 
experience. 
 
In the 2020-2021 school year, 938 students 
were part of DECA in Snohomish County at 
a total of 17 schools in 9 districts, plus 1 
private school. Many local schools had purely online 
classes for a portion of the year, and Washington 
DECA transitioned all programming to accommodate virtual learning, including classroom 
curriculum and virtual conferences. Many chapters were still able to operate their students store 
as ecommerce. Washington DECA launched Digital Challenges and industry-based roundtable 
sessions with Executive Mentors who were either a DECA alumni or professional member. 
These resources were made available through weekly advisor emails, social media, and on 
dedicated websites (Teach DECA and Learn DECA). 
 
In the 2021-22 school year, 1,007 students participated in Snohomish County DECA at 18 
schools in 9 districts, plus 1 private school. Programming returned to being fully in-person, and  
students participated in conferences, business classes, after-school programming, competitions, 
and more.  
 
We began tracking detailed scholarship data in the 2021-22 school year. During that time, we 
provided $1,840 in scholarships to Snohomish County students. This support helped ensure 
access to participants for whom cost is a barrier. 
 

Fall Leadership Conference 2021 
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In addition, we have attached our 2020-21 impact report, which includes an acknowledgement of 
Tulalip Tribes’ support on page 7. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Washington DECA! If you have any questions or 
requests for additional information, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lori Hairston 
Executive Director 
(206) 285-1195 
lori@wadeca.org 
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